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People from DDA are Coming to the Next Meeting

The legislative session is going into extended session. The House
and Senate have not agreed on a budget. Let your legislators
know what issues matter fto youl!

The June 2015 meeting will include:
¢ Get Healthy with Sandy!

¢ DDA Presentation!

¢ Report back from Ivanoval

A Note from the Chair

Hello Sail Members!

We are looking forward to the next meeting and the Community Summit in Junel
We are excited to have guest speakers from DDA come and present to use. The Chair would
like to wish the co-chair a happy birthday. Congratulations to the members of SAIL for being
great advocates for each other. "With great power comes great responsibility!”

Anthony L. Nash II, Chair of SAIL

Eric Matthes, Co-Chair of SAIL
For more information about SAIL, contact Noah Seidel; noah@arcwa.org 1.888.754.8798 ext. 102







